
4 June 2016

Dear Dr Smith

Recreational Only Finfish Park for the Marlborough Sounds

As you may recall the Kenepuru and Central Sound Residents’ Association has keenly supported
your endeavours to achieve the above for the Marlborough Sounds. 

Back in late February we made a lengthy submission in support on the Governments discussion
document concerning this and Marine Protected Areas generally.

At our AGM members made it clear that they were heartened by your passionate advocacy of this
matter and overall progress to that point.

The purpose  of this letter  is to  seek from you an indication of the  next  steps  and proposed
timeline.

We look forward to your response with interest.

Yours sincerely

Ross Withell

President
Kenepuru and Central Sounds Residents’ Association
c/- 2725 Kenepuru Road, RD 2, Picton 7282
Email president@kcsra.org.nz

CC: Stuart.SmithMP@parliament.govt.nz
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